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MESSAGE TO THE COMMUNITY 
 

Team Fort Buchanan: 
 
The Installation Leadership Team is actively monitoring the COVID-19 
pandemic and will continue to make decisions to ensure the overall 
health and safety of the Fort Buchanan Community.  While we strive 
to be consistent in our response, this situation is fluid, unprecedent-
ed, and ongoing and there will likely be additional modifications to in-
stallation services and facility hours.  We will continue to keep our 
Social Media and installation website up to date with the most current 
information.  These are the only authorized sites for official Fort Bu-
chanan information.    
 
Please know that I value the entire Fort Buchanan community to in-
clude each and every Retiree, Veteran, family member, and current 
Service Member.  Over the past few days, there have been a number 
of changes and difficult decisions that have directly impacted our ex-
tended Fort Buchanan Community but every decision made is to en-
sure the safety of all personnel who work, live, or train on Fort Bu-
chanan.   
 
Please continue to follow the prevention advice and recommenda-
tions being shared through CDC and local authorities.  If you believe 
you have symptoms associated with COVID-19 and need medical as-
sistance, please contact your medical provider.  If Rodriguez Army 
Health Clinic is your primary clinic, please call them at 787-707-
2555/2558 before entering the installation or clinic. 
 
This is not a time to panic, but to remain calm and vigilant in our pre-
vention efforts.  
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding in these challenging 
times.   
 
COL Joe Corcoran 
Fort Buchanan Garrison Commander 


